


verses the cost of building a new fire house. The old fire house was built in the early
eighties for part time volunteer fire fighters. The list of issues with the old Fire
building are many and extremely costly. The question becomes whether to repair or
build new. Today the city has a paid Fire/EMS staff of over thirty part time and/or
full time personal both female and male. The overnight accommodations for male &
female Fire/EMS are extremely inadequate for current staffing of a 24/7 Fire and
EMS employees.

The future is bright for the city and our citizens. Taylor Mill is the type of
community that people are seeking to live and raise their children. Kenton
County is a wonderful place to live, and Taylor Mill is a special place to live.

Have a questions about the city government or what is happening the city please call or
email us.

Call Brian Haney at 859-581-3234 or send an email to
Email me at Dbell@taylormillky.gov

Happy Holiday and Merry Christmas from the Taylor Mill City Commission

Dan Bell, Mayor, Commissioners Mark Kreimborg, Caroline Braden, Rose Merritt, and
Dan Murray

www.taylormillky.gov
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